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Secretary Chandler's Statement on 2017-19 Biennial Budget 
 

MADISON - Today, Department of Revenue Secretary Richard Chandler appeared before the Joint Committee on 
Finance to discuss Governor Walker's 2017-19 Biennial Budget. Secretary Chandler issued the following 
statement: 
 
Governor Walker's budget is working and winning for Wisconsin by lowering taxes and advancing policies that 
encourage work. This budget's tax reform initiatives reduce income tax rates for everyone, with significant relief 
targeted to middle class taxpayers. This budget continues our commitment to hold the line on property taxes for 
Wisconsin homeowners. As our state's tax burden decreases, opportunities increase for Wisconsin families.   
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